
It's time to 'Save the Date' for the World Day for Grandparents and the Elderly
which this year will be held on Sunday 24 July. The CGA is currently working to
update and refresh the resources we prepared for last year. These will be
finalised as soon as we know what this year's theme will be. 
We would love your input into this year's celebration.  Is there a resource or an
initiative you did last year that you would like to share with others? Is there
something more the CGA might do for this year's celebration? Please do let us
know by emailing us info@catholicgrandparentsassociation.org. 

A recent article that we came across shared some of the words of wisdom 
that are passed down from generation to generation - especially from 
Grandparents to their grandchildren. What are the gems of wisdom that are 
shared within your families? This might be a good topic for your 
meetings this month. As always we would love to hear what comes up in 
response. Please let us know and please also feel free to offer
us a discussion topic for future months which we will include in this resource 
leaflet. Email: info@catholicgrandparentsassociation.org

Welcome to the resource leaflet from the Catholic Grandparents Association. These are short
snippets to resource you and your ministry group! Please do check out the resources section on

our website for lots more materials and ideas: www.catholicgrandparentsassociation.com. 
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A discussion topic for February  Ministry Meetings 

World Day for Grandparents and the Elderly 2022  

One of the most wonderful aspects of the monthly Grandparents' Faith
Café meetings is the sharing of a reflection by a Grandparent. We have
had some really inspirational and uplifting pieces shared over the course
of the past year and we are now gathering these together on the CGA
website. We invite you to stop by the website to read, download and
share these reflections within your group. We also invite you to consider
sharing a reflection of your own. Get in touch with us by email or through
the website www.catholicgrandparentsassociation.org. 

Love is the greatest gift that
one generation can leave to
another. - Richard Garnett  

Reflections from the Grandparents' Faith Café

May Saints Joachim and Anne blesss all families 


